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PROGRAM ASSESSMENT COMMITTEE
Continuous Improvement Through Assessment
3. So, do they know it? (Findings)
4. Now what do we do? (Making improvements/Loop Closing)
1. What should students know when we’re finished with them? (Establishing learning outcomes)
2. How do we know if they know it? (Measurement & Data Collection)
AACSB Continuous Improvement Review is here!
The FCB’s CIR self-review has been submitted to the AACSB. Our PRT (Peer Review Team) will be visiting campus January 28 – 30, 2018. Assessment/Assurance of Learning is, of course, not the only thing that the PRT looks at however it is an important part of the review. While the PAC has worked hard to ensure that everything is in good order, the PRT will be looking for significant faculty involvement across the assessment effort so please visit the FCB Assessment website to be sure you are familiar with our efforts and chat with your departmental representative and Kathy Krentler to ensure you’re up-to-date. 

New Reporting Approach
The university has discontinued using WEAVE, a commercial software, for assessment reporting. Departments and programs will be developing internal reporting systems that will report on websites. The FCB is at the forefront as we have had a college-wide Assessment website (https://business.sdsu.edu/assessment) for several years. Assessment plans and curriculum maps are posted on this site as well as findings from previous years. The PAC (Program Assessment Committee) has worked during Fall 2017 to develop an online reporting form for future semesters of assessment findings. Big thanks to Andy Baker for spearheading this effort.
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